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Hi Students, 
 
This Halloween, join the party at the Career Center! We are hosting some playfully mad events, and we'd love 
to see you! Fancy a tea party? How about some croquet? Or snap a pic in our photo booth! Swing by between 
11 a.m. and 4 p.m. on Halloween, Tuesday, Oct. 31st, to see what we're up to and while you're at it - grab 
some goodies and don't forget to vote your favorite costume! 
 
Did we mention? The Career Center is here to help you with all matters career-related. We welcome you no 
matter where you are in this process and are here to talk, explore, and come up with a plan together. Check 
us out on Instagram or book a session for career counseling. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tasia Sullivan 
Assistant Director of Career Center 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Th4bGJ_XvWSIuQqojYfPXht9jMr_zXyahjdIDfr0tLwZH0PLgqrS2qUNy7mHyz9XVAIsGUUHb5Il_-xfa3Ju9mVr8lOJAbxr4J4DNWRmmFZN5_rO8jdJcskQGRc2270Yazv4-_iSe8WgvsPWs3-ByWGNAhb-f3_S0Cd4dW-oDXr1SFTGM-KeyWoBw7NsBU9-fx24Vz8IytQOT2lkwUB-98KuXpQJ9_95T7bxw1j1nP_k-GET36IcyLPRoVZxiroE8fzuF72GFtw3ocrku92NDBxNU9q1NkwzMvG9yzeveinvH4qnbB55ixXOmxP-6kCWI0UyFQaRzbQy8AhL1eQqIVGJi3RKTUxRPK9gWsmrzbc=&c=iLOu6po8KH_b0R8kyMayvYRRbtspuJxLwQy0Lyl7aoC9Su8ciNeJxA==&ch=xwX212RmH5PnPSt2UJlPc7PK0DOtNx3-Svs3z_cBRft1KHYBVkdKGw==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Th4bGJ_XvWSIuQqojYfPXht9jMr_zXyahjdIDfr0tLwZH0PLgqrS2jLABACa1nuWyCVHADDtsvMjvaIT0RNA6gohr2_dy9FfVCbebDlmi8tttuy6kIZy9H09UikeW9fMFd2gJZhB4BJmXayZU-Ykbknnoa6WrKOJr6Ptl9olTMo=&c=iLOu6po8KH_b0R8kyMayvYRRbtspuJxLwQy0Lyl7aoC9Su8ciNeJxA==&ch=xwX212RmH5PnPSt2UJlPc7PK0DOtNx3-Svs3z_cBRft1KHYBVkdKGw==


        

 

 


